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23 September 22’ 

 
RE: Houses of Parliament Trip: Tuesday 27 September 22’ 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a trip to the Houses 
of Parliament in London on Tuesday 27th September 22. We have selected our Pupil 
Leadership Team to attend including Head Boy and Girl, Deputy Head Boy and Girl and Year 
6 Prefects as a way of showing our appreciation for their support and to give them an 
understanding of how democracy works. The children will be travelling to London via the 
school minibus which will leave Park Lane at 7:45am prompt, therefore we ask that children 
arrive at school for 7:30am on this day. We aim to return to school by 6pm and as usual, if 
there are any delays with our return to school, we will inform you via our usual 
communication platforms.  
 
As a part of the trip, the children will be given a tour of the Palace of Westminster and will 
attend a workshop relating to ‘Campaigning and Parliament’ run by Houses of Parliament 
staff.  
 
Please can we kindly ask that children are sent into school in full school uniform on this day. 
They will need to bring a packed lunch or request a blue bag on the Google form attached. 
Due to the length of the trip, please can we ask that children have appropriate snacks to 
enjoy throughout the day as lunch will be enjoyed a little later due to the timing of the 
itinerary provided. The Google form attached will need to be completed by Monday 26th 
September to give permission for your child to attend the trip. We send our apologies for the 
lack of notice; however, the trip was originally cancelled because of the proposed train strikes 
which have now been postponed. Last year’s Pupil Leadership Team went on this trip and 
thoroughly enjoyed the experience and learned so much that we felt that the opportunity was 
too good an experience for our Griffins to miss.  
 
As always, we thank for your continued support, understanding and cooperation and should 
you wish to discuss any of the contents mentioned in the letter, do not hesitate to contact the 
school with the contact details in the footer of the letter. Similarly, you can contact Mrs 
Thirde to discuss, and she will be happy to help.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
A Ladbury 
Head of School 

 


